TPE——TT_ T Ty

. . w0 - 5

prae ¥ty

W.R GRACE & CO.,DAVISON CHEMICAL. DIVISION
Sed CHARLES & BALTIMORE STREETS, BALTIMORE, MD. 21203 B 301. 727-3900

14
December §, 1973

Director of Licensing
U.S, Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C, 20545

Att.: Mr. L. Rouse
Room 308-8B
East-West Towers

Gentlemen:

| am attaching an applicétion for renewal of our AEC Storage License,
STA 422.

W. R, Grace & Company operated a monazite processing plant at

Pompton Plains, New Jersey, under an AEC Source Material License,

No. STA 422. The plant was closed and by amendment of our Source

Material License on 23 April 1971, it was converted to & Storage

Facility Only. This license expired on 28 February 1973, although &

check for $80.00 was sent to the AEC prior to 28 February for renewal

of the license. Apparently we neglected to submit the proper ?
Application for Renewal form along with the check. | am attaching

a photo-copy of our check No. 12703 and your invoice No. L-2430-73.

| have been in touch with Mr. Ray Smith of the AEC Compliance Office
in King of Prussia, Pa., who advised that we renew our license before
attempting to have the facility released for unrestricted use.

He has turned our Relicensing and Release of Facilities case over

to Mr. McClintock of that office. Mr. Frank Davis of the Licensing
Office has provided.us with the '"Guidelines for Decontamination---

and Release==-='',

We are most anxious to complete the decontamination and release of
this facility promptly, as we have a buyer for the property if he
can move in by | February 1974.

| realize that it will be difficult to complete the decontamination,

survey, and inspection, and get all the paper work done by | February.
Because of the urgency of completing this project, we have engac~d

Mr. Paul Klevin, a former AEC compliance inspector, as consultant,

and we plan to contract out the decontamination job. We will keep

in close touch with Mr. McClintock so as to lose no time between "
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Director of Licensing, U.S.Atomic Energy Comm. 20545
Att. Mr. L. Rouse .

completion of the decontamination and the compliance inspection.
I am anxious to keep in close liaison also with your office to ensure
that we do all our paper work correctly the first time around.

| presume the $80.00 pavment made in February will cover the cost of
renewing our Source Material License with the April 1971 amendment,
so we have not sent another check.

If the attached application is in any way unsatisfactory or incomplete,
please call me at (301) 727-3900 Ext. 363 in Baltimore. | have kept

a copy of the Application Form and will either provide the information
required over the telephone or send in a corrected application.

Thank you for your attention to our problem.

Very truly yours,

W. R, GRACE & CO., DAVISON DIVISION

2 4 7“““"‘7
B. L, Mobley
Supervisor, Environmental Control lP

BLM:GW

CC: Mr. R. McClintock ,
U.S. AEC, Compliiance Division
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406
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